
 
 

 

July 12, 2016 Meeting Notes 
 

Today, Tuesday July 12, 2016, Bob White and Dan Macone met with Bryce 

Bennett, NJ licensed landscape architect.  We toured three beach accesses, Harding 

Avenue., narrow with a lot of vegetation, Pershing Avenue, some vegetation and 

Jacqueline Avenue, completely barren.  The following are the notes from the meeting. 

 

The meeting with Bryce Bennett was very informative.  He discussed many native 

plants that can be used.  The key is now to establish the area that LBT will let us plant. 

Bryce also confirmed October and April are best times to plant; when there are no 

leaves on plants. Cellulose Gel- PHC Plant Saver must be used with soil.  The 

plant hole size should be 3 times the pot size, a 5-inch pot hole should be 15 inches in 

diameter.  Fertilizer types need to be specified.  Bryce seemed to think that the type 

plants that he will recommend should not be a problem to source for planting this fall. 

After Dan’s meeting with Angela Anderson on Wednesday, it is hoped that we can 

provide a plot plan to Bryce Bennett for planting several specific beach entrances. 

 


